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Dear parent/carer, 
 
We are consulting on our planned admissions arrangements for pupils applying for places in the academic 
year beginning September 2026. The consultation will run for 6 weeks from 1st October 2024 to 12th 
November 2024. 
 
This consultation is taking place in line with the requirement to consult on admissions arrangements every 
seven years. There are no proposed changes to our current admission arrangements. 
 
A copy of our draft admissions arrangements can be found on our website at 
https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/about-us/holy-trinity-admission-consultation/  
 
We welcome your views on our proposed arrangements. We will also be happy to answer any questions 
that you may have. You can share your views or questions by email to info@holytrinitybarnsley.org 
 
Please ensure that if you want to share your views you do so by Tue 12th November 2024. After this date 
we will share all views with our Local Academy Committee to inform their decision on our admission 
arrangements. Arrangements will be published by 15th March 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely       
   

      
 

Mrs Oldcorn    Pat Hunter 
Headteacher    Governer 
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